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FILE 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Tliursday. November 13. 2008 8:35 AM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Attachments: YHAL1106081Q 3770170.pdf 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 11/13/2008 

Re: Yvonne Halley 
5694 Huckleberry St NW 

North Canton, OH 44720 

Docketing Case No.:08-918-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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November 4, 2008 R E C E I V E D 

NOV 6 2i08 

iHJiUC UTUnES C0K'^!$S|0?I Or 0K3 

PUCO -̂
1 80 E Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am a customer of American Electric Power in Canton. OH and 1 am writing 
regarding the proposal of an increase in electric rates by 45 percent over the 
next three years. 

This is truly unfair and I feel unnecessary in these tough economic times. It 
just plain greediness on AEP's part. 

If I had a choice of another electric company, I would change my service for 
sure. 

I write as a senior citizen on a very limited income and I'm sure I speak for 
many of us. It would be unfair to the middle to lower income families raisinc 
feeding, clothing and schooling children also. 

Please heed the request of the people. Stop this ridiculous increase. 
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Thank you, 

Yvonne Halley 
5694 Huckleberry St. NW 
North Canton, OH 44720 

Email: yhallev37@localnet.com 
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